

Figtree Public School



Respect, Safety, Learning

Figtree 2525 Phone: 4271 6888 Figtree-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Gibsons Road

5 June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

On 30 May the Public Service Association of NSW (PSA) informed the department of a planned 24-hour strike to take place on Wednesday 8 June 2022.

Due to this industrial action, we will have no Student Learning Support Officers within our Banksia Support Unit on Wednesday 8 June 2022. Without Student Learning Support Officers, we are unable to sufficiently provide care, safety and supervision for our students with specific support needs.

Regular learning support provided to students in mainstream may not be available on Wednesday 8 June 2022. However, regular mainstream classes and teaching will continue as normal.

There may also be an impact to the administration provided on the day as a result of school administrative and support staff (SASS) participating in the industrial action. Please keep this in mind when attempting to make contact with the school on Wednesday 8 June.

If you would like to discuss these arrangements, please contact me on 4271 6888.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

Melissa Harding

Principal